Accessing Think Central for Math Practice at Home

	Dear parents, as I may have mentioned previously, our new math curriculum has many components, and is very user-friendly for parents to access the different components from home as well. Although it takes several clicks to get there, I’m going to provide you with a step-by-step list of how to make the most of your child’s math experience from your home web portal. If you have not gotten this letter in your child’s packet, we are currently adding them to our school’s roster, and I will inform you of them being added to the roster as soon as possible. Sorry for any delays.
How to access the site:
1. Go to: www.thinkcentral.com
2. Click on the math tab on left
3. Scroll through the curriculum titles on the main screen until you see Math in Focus, then click on the icon
4. Select correct district and school, then input your child’s user name and password
5. Click on My Library on the left side
6. Click on Mathematics on the left side, and now you should be able to browse through the various links on Think Central

Your Child’s Online Information:

User Name: ____________________________________

Password: __________________________________
